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SMFA Bulletin: 8th October 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

 

Year 6 children had an amazing time on ‘Fellowship Afloat’ last weekend. 

Ms Button, Mr Girdlestone and Mr Vincent were extremely proud of all 

of the children and their willingness to try new things and take risks. They 

were great ambassadors for our school – well done! 

 

Thank you to the parents who attended our first PTA meeting last Friday. 

We are hoping to hold a Christmas Fayre this year to raise money for the 

school. If you are interested in helping out, we will be starting to plan this 

on Friday 22nd October at 2.15pm. We will also be holding a PTA AGM on 

Tuesday 2nd November at 2.15pm. It would be great if as many parents 

as possible could attend this so that we can vote in a committee. 

 

Many of the children in Key Stage 2 now have pen licences and I am 

hoping to hand out some more next week. I have been very impressed 

with how hard the children have been working to try to receive their 

pens. 

 

Some children are accessing Doodle on a regular basis and we are already 

starting to see the progress they are making with this. Please support 

your child with downloading the Doodle App once they have been given 

their login details. 

 

I have been privileged this week to meet with many of the Year 6 children 

to talk about their learning and what they need to do next in order to 

make progress. The children have all spoken confidently about their 

learning and were keen to share their aspiration with me. I am looking 

forward to seeing some of our children become Vets, Engineers, 

Teachers, Photographers, Footballers and we even have a budding 

Marine Biologist! 

 

Please can I remind you that the zig zag yellow lines and bus stop are no 

parking areas. This is to ensure that our children are safe when they 

come in and out of school. Please could parents also be mindful of how 

they are speaking when children are present. Thank you for your support 

with this.  

  

House Points 

Owls 
3180 

Panthers 
3152 

Dragons 
3190 

Dolphins 
3201 

 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 

Amazon Voucher: The 

Schesselman Family 
  

Julia Donaldson 78.8% 

Judith Kerr 88.1% 

Oliver Jeffers 88.7% 

Roald Dahl 96.3% 

Enid Blyton 92.3% 

Michael Morpurgo 92.9% 

J K Rowling 84.1% 

Michael Rosen 88.2% 

Anthony Browne 77% 

 

  

Well done to the Roald Dahl Class – you 

have hit our 96% Target this week! 
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Please remember to sign up in the School Office for the Parent 

Workshops on a Tuesday from 9.30 - 11.30.  

12th October – Mindfulness 

19th October – Healthy Cooking on a Budget 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Miss Debbie Conroy 

 


